Tiggers



Louise, Debbie, Sue, Sue, Marie, Lesley, Ruby and Sally would like to welcome all the children, parents and carers back after the summer break.

We will be focusing this half term on 'Our Family', Please encourage your child to bring an item in for show & tell for either the topic or letter of the week (nothing of value & named please), or if you as a parent or carer wishes to talk to the children about a special celebration then please let us know you are always very welcome

End of Term party

The end of term party was a fantastic success which was thoroughly enjoyed by all the children & adults!

Thank you again to Brendan and his animals.



http://www.wildlifeworkshops.co.uk/

Harvest festival

We will be collecting donations of nonperishable food stuff in-between Tuesday 28th September to Friday 2nd October for people who are homeless, thank you

Grandparents Day

We would like to invite any grandparents of the children to stay and have some fun with us on Friday 2nd October 9 - 10am, come along and have some fun!

Committee

Our next committee meeting is on Thursday 17th September at the Tiger Inn Turnditch 8pm, please come along and join us! You can email us so we know you are attending,

Thank you

Fundraising

We will again be fundraising this term, more details will follow on events.

Please support us in our fundraising efforts, it benefits all the children at the preschool. We have recently bought new maths & literacy resources, wooden doll's house, peppa pig resources and we will be taking receipt of new brightly coloured chairs in September.

Name Them, Name Them!

Please name everything your child brings into pre-school, bags, coats, lunch boxes etc, as you would be surprised how many children do have the same items. Please remember to send you child with a waterproof coat that has a hood, and don't forget to apply sun cream before school, send a sun hat, (please leave these in baskets) again please name them. In the interest of health and safety please do not send your child in Crocs or flip flops! Wellies if the weather is particularly wet, we go out whatever the weather!

Happy Birthday

Happy Birthday in
September to
Evan is 4! Ethan is 4! Heather is 3!
October to

Oliver is 4! Saffy is 3!



Parents Information

There is a lot of information on the table and notice board in the foyer, pre-school policies, staff/committee information, what we are planning for snack, activities for the children, ideas to support your child's learning at home, please take time to read, thankyou

Keep up to date

Website

http://www.turnditchanddistrictplaygroup.c
o.uk/

Facebook

www.facebook.com/groups/turnditchanddist
rictplaygroup/

Half Term

Week	8 th	15 th	22 nd	29 th	6 th	13 th	20 th	
Letter	S	α	†	i	р	n	ck	
Theme	Ourselves	Parents	Harvest Festival		Siblings	Extended Family	Pets	

Half Term Overview

Term dates

Autumn Term 1

Tuesday 8th September-Friday 23rd October

Autumn Term 2

Tuesday 3rd November - Friday 18th December

Spring Term 1

Tuesday 5th January - Friday 12th February

Spring Term 2

Tuesday 23rd February - Friday 24th March

Summer Term 1

Tuesday 12th April - Friday 27th May

Summer Term 2

Tuesday 7th June - Friday 22nd July

Inset Days

Tuesday 26th July

We have two further inset days to set, we will give parents as much notice as possible as to when they are.